
 
Bus“tin” into 

First Grade with Mrs. B! 
 

Welcome to 1st Grade!  I am so happy you are 
going to be a part of my classroom this year.  I hope 
you are having a fun summer with your family.  I have 
been enjoying the summer with my husband and 3 boys, 
Cade, Cole, and Graham.  We have been boating on 
the St. Lawrence River, tubing, swimming, having 
cookouts with friends and playing with our cousins. 
 I hope you are getting excited about starting 
school.  1st grade is a very fun year! We will play games, 
sing songs, make projects, and practice reading and 
writing.  We will also enjoy STEM lab and learn all 
about numbers in math.  You will see some friends 
you’ve known for a long time and meet some new 
friends too!  We are going to have a wonderful year 
together! 
 Please come to see our classroom on Tuesday, 
September 6th at @ 2:30 for our drop in drop off 
orientation day. 
 Attached you will find a class supply list.  I can’t 
wait to see you and start learning more about you and 
your family! 
 



                           Love,  
  Mrs. Bourcy 

  
 

* Walmart sells many of these products for a $1 or less 
starting in July* 
 
Supply list: 
• 10 to 12 Sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga sharpen best) 
• 3 boxes of 24 crayons 
• 3 extra large glue sticks  
• 1 plastic (hard) folder with pockets (labeled with 
name) 

• One package of 4 of skinny whiteboard markers (I will 
supply erasers) 

• One container of playdoh 
• One pair of scissors (fiskars work best) 
• 22 individual snacks for September (peanut nut/tree 
nut free) 

• An art shirt- an old t-shirt with your name on the 
front works great (bold letters please) 

• A backpack (no wheels please) 
• If your last name begins with A-H one package of 
paper plates, I-O one package of cotton balls, P-Z 
one box of sandwich size Ziploc bags 

• A pencil sharpener (optional) 
• 1 box of markers (optional) 
  



I will supply each child with a plastic box to hold their 
supplies.  Please bring all supplies on orientation day.  
Do not worry about labeling items unless it is specified. 
            

Thank you!  
        Cherie Bourcy 
 


